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November 3, 2003 
 
 
TO:     All Automobile Insurers Licensed in Alberta 
 
 
Re: SEF No. 6c  Public Passenger Vehicle Endorsement 
               
        and 
 
        SEF No. 101 Public Passenger Vehicle Endorsement 
  
Effective immediately the SEF No. 6c and SEF No. 101 endorsements are amended by 
removing the following wording from section 2(ii)(b) of the SEF No. 6c endorsement and 
from section 1 (b) of the SEF No. 101 endorsement 
 

… “and losses of or damage to the passengers’ property in one accident”. 
 
The amendment will apply immediately to all SEF No. 6c and SEF No. 101 endorsements 
that are in force, issued or renewed. 
 
The amendment is necessary so that policyholders can meet the passenger hazard 
insurance requirement imposed by regulations under the Traffic Safety Act. 
 
Please alert your underwriting staff and Alberta insurance agents of the revisions to the 
SEF No. 6c and SEF No. 101 endorsements. 
 
 
 
 
Original signed by: 
 
Arthur Hagan, FCIP, CRM 
Deputy Superintendent of Insurance 
 
AH/dae 
 


